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Immunization Information 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
I am writing to inform you of vaccines required from the Arizona Department of Health Services 
that will affect your child.  

 
• Students 11 years of age and older will be REQUIRED to have one dose of Tdap 

vaccine if 5 years has passed since their last dose of Tetanus/diphtheria containing 
vaccine. 

• Students 11 years of age and older will be REQUIRED to have one dose of 

Meningococcal (Meningitis) vaccine. 
 

Per board policy 5-403.A, all students must have proof of adequate immunizations, a state 
immunization exemption form, or confirmation in writing from your child’s licensed health care 
provider, stating a plan of immunizations. 

 
Please make appointments now with your physician to avoid being medically excluded from 

attending school due to noncompliance.  
 

Please bring documentation into the school health office as soon as the immunizations are 

received or email/fax records to ___________________. 
 

If you have any questions regarding immunization requirements, please contact the Division of 
Public Health Services or visit their website at: 
https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-

control/immunization/index.php#schools-immunization-forms 
 

 
Please contact your school’s health office if you have any questions. 
 

Thank you, 
 
 

 
 

 
  


